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Route 136 work in Atchison County MO

(KLZA)--Beginning Wednesday, October 20, crews from Phillips Hardy, Inc., will
move traffic control on Atchison County U.S. Route 136 to begin work on the last
segment of flood remediation work.

Crews will begin work at the Missouri River and work their way east toward
Rock Port. U.S. Route 136 will be narrowed to one lane. During construction,
access to Atchison County Route D and D Avenue will be closed for two weeks.

Traffic will continue to be directed through the work zone by temporary traffic

signals. A 12-foot width restriction and 14-foot height restriction will be in place
throughout the project. All work is expected to be complete by December 2023.
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